
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Urgent - Calling All Former Council Members! 
 
Justin Okamoto 
January 17, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

This Sunday after service we will be having a discussion about the council. We want to get feedback and 

ideas from those that have been on the council before. 

 

If you have been on the BFC council at some point please fill out this survey. It will take around 5 - 10 

minutes. Thank you! 

 

forms,gle/KFpXTZhCkgGgA6W1A 

 



Email *

Council Chair for more than one term

Council Chair

Council member for more than 2 years (elected and participated multiple times)

Council member
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Council Survey
On Jan 22nd we will have a vision meeting to talk about the future of the council 
structure and policies. Please answer the following questions so we can have a wider 
view to discuss from.

* Required

Your email

Name

Your answer

Experience in the council (Choose the highest option that applies to you)

Around when were you on the council last?

Choose

Next Clear form




